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Dear CGA Member, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend our annual CGA Convention and Awards Banquet in Visalia, CA and 
receive your Year End Award(s) in person. Congratulations to you and your equine partner for your 
achievement in the 2022-2023 CGA Show Season. 
 
The Convention will be held at the beautiful Wyndham Hotel located at 9000 W Airport Drive in Visalia, CA 
93277, on November 18th and 19th, 2023 
 
The Awards Banquet will be held on Saturday November 18th  beginning at 5:30 pm. To have seating at 
the banquet, your meal reservations must be postmarked by October 23rd , 2023. You may pick up your 
awards without a dinner reservation, but there will be no admittance into the banquet hall without a 
dinner reservation. If you wish to pick up your award and be announced on stage, you must check in no 
later than 4:00 PM on Saturday November 18th. If you do not check in by 4:00 PM you may pick up your 
award immediately following the ceremony. There will be various meetings held Saturday starting at 9:00 
a.m. and  voting closes at 2:00 p.m. Absentee ballots can be requested via email to State office prior to 
October 4th.  
 
CGA has negotiated a very attractive room rate with the Wyndham of $99.00 per night + taxes/fees for 
Single/Double Occupancy or $149 per night + taxes/fees for a suite.  To get this rate, you can visit 
https://www.wyndhamhotels.com/wyndham. Be sure to select “Special Rate/Group Code” and put in the 
Group Code 111723CAL. To utilize this discounted rate, reservations must be made by 11/10/2023. If 
you need assistance, you can also call the hotel sales office at (559) 651-5000 and mention group name 
California Gymkhana Association 
 
If you are unable to attend this year’s Convention, your award(s) can be mailed to you shortly after 
Convention. A fee of $6.00 for Level 1 or 2 and $13 for Top Rating will be due and payable prior to 
shipping of awards. Please do not send any funds until after the convention date has passed. 
 
Congratulations again on reaching your goals for the 2022-2023 Season. If you have any questions, please 
call the CGA State Office at (916) 698-1866. You can also visit our website or Facebook page for updates.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Marnie Nessen 
General Manager 
California Gymkhana Association 

http://www.calgymkhana.com/
https://www.wyndhamhotels.com/wyndham

